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January 31, 2024

Dear Prospective UUFSMA Foundation Grantee:

In 2023, the membership of the Unitarian Universalist Fellowship of San Miguel de Allende voted to form a new wing of the UUFSMA to be dedicated to social justice grant funding. We are now the  UUFSMA Social Justice Foundation. We are proud to announce that this Foundation is up and running and we are engaged in fundraising for 2024 and hope to award grants without delay.

This Foundation will continue the UUFSMA tradition that strives to promote self-sufficiency, empowerment for self-advocacy, community-generated ideas, and health and education - with a focus on the residents of the San Miguel de Allende area.

The Foundation will annually provide funds for community assistance - primarily through grants to local nonprofit organizations. These grants will fund program operations or one-time projects. As a matter of policy, we focus on grants that will benefit disadvantaged or vulnerable populations. The Foundation strives to be inclusive of all people and to embrace the diversity of the human community without discrimination. 

Timelines:

On January 31, 2024 – We will email the grant request form to previously funded organizations. The document to be completed is included in this packet. 
On March 15, 2024 – We will begin accepting proposals on this date. 
(Or proposals can be submitted later during the year, as needs arise.)
We ask that our forms be completed in Microsoft Word (.docx) format, and, if possible, in English.

However, Spanish is welcome.

May 1, 2024 (approximately) – The first Foundation grants for 2024 will begin to be awarded and notifications will be sent.

Follow up reporting schedule: As in the past, we will ask grant recipients to complete a brief Interim Report by November 1, 2024 and a Final Report before any 2025 grant application. These reports will be focused on how the UUFSMA Foundation grant award is being used.

Thank you for your patience while we engage in this transition.

Sincerely, 
Donn Zellet, Foundation Governor

donnzellet@gmail.com      Please feel free to email with any questions.

